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The Attorney General of California has prepared the following title and summary of the chief 
purpose and points of the proposed measure: 

REFERENDUM TO OVERTURN BAN ON SINGLE-USE PLASTIC BAGS.  If signed by 

the required number of registered voters and timely filed with the Secretary of State, this petition 

will place on the statewide ballot a challenge to a state law previously approved by the 

Legislature and the Governor.  The challenged law must then be approved by a majority of 

voters at the next statewide election to go into effect.  The law prohibits grocery and certain other 

retail stores from providing single-use bags but permits sale of recycled paper bags and reusable 

bags.  (14-0011.) 

 


